
 

 

 

As a reminder, here are the safety guidelines we are following at East Chicago Central High School:  

 Temperature checks done before students enter the building 

 Masks required on the school bus and in the school building  

 Social distancing will be practiced in classrooms, hallways, bathrooms, and cafeterias  

 Classrooms have been set-up to allow for social distancing  

 Air purifiers have been purchased for every CTE classroom  

 Students are required to bring in their school-issued Chromebook  

 Students will only be allowed in CTE classrooms and the cafeterias, they may not enter any unauthorized area  

 Arrows have been placed on the floor to help with flow of student traffic  

 Hand washing and personal hygiene must be practiced often  

 Self-assessment should be done before getting on the school bus or coming to school  

 In-person CTE students will receive a PPE bag if they did not receive one in the fall  

Our staff here at East Chicago Central High School has been working closely with our COVID Coordinator and the East Chicago 

Health Department to provide the safest learning environment possible for students and staff. If there are any CTE related 

questions, please contact Maren Lee at mlee@ecps.org or (219) 391-4000 ext. 74010. If there are any specific COVID related 

questions, please contact Nurse Mary Bobo at mbobo@ecps.org or (219) 378-7325.  

Thank you,  

Maren Lee  

CTE/ABE Director  
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